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i

Systems Control
i

Division of M. J. Electric, Inc. |
Attn: Mr. L. A. Capra
Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 788
Iron Mountain, MI 49801 |

Gantlemen:

Thank you for your letters, dated May 16, 1980, and July 9, 1980,

in response to our letters dated April 14, 1980 and June 11, 1980.

We have no further questions at this time and will review your correc-

tive action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

povs, Chief /1gc- ,
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Vendor Inspection Brarich
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